
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Memo 
 
To: Residents, Families, Employees, Volunteers 
Date: January 7, 2025 
Re: Wanderguard Blue and Resident Safety 
 
 
 
With the installation of the Wanderguard Blue system for residents at high risk of elopement, we now 
have the ability to implement a keypad entrance system for each of the Nursing Home’s main doors, 
Wellington Street and Brock Street.  
 
This means our main entrances will be locked at all times for enhanced security and resident safety.  To 
ensure safe and convenient access, a code will be posted at each entrance, which will allow you to open 
the doors between 6:30 AM and 6:30 PM.  
 
Please note if a resident wearing a Wanderguard Bracelet is nearby, the door will no longer open for you, 
even if you enter the code. This is designed this way to keep the resident at risk of elopement safe inside 
the home. In such cases, a team member will be notified and will come to override the alarm and allow 
you access. 
 
After 6:30 PM, or if you have trouble entering the code, please use the phone at the entrance to call the 
Charge RN for access to the building, as usual. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work to enhance the safety and security of our 
home. 
 
Lindsay Vandenberg 
Administrator 
 


